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From: Santana Mack <nicole.nicole0507@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 10:41 AM

To: goveror@govoepp.state.sc.us; Haley, Nikki

Subject: Please Help Single Parents, By Understanding Their Struggle

Attachments: Dear Mrs. Hailey.docx; To whom it may concern.docx

Hello, I only hope and pray that whomever reads this....reads it with compassion and understanding. Please keep 

in mind that everyone is not as fortunate as others. Not everyone is the same, please be considerate enough not 

to compare situations. 


